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[bookmark: title]Participation Patient Group Minutes 
held on  12th January 2016
at Norton Canes Practice



	Present: 
	Dr Mrs R.Singh,  C Bradley,  A.Butlin,  P Davies-Ratcliffe, R.Lane, Jean and John Shepherd, C. Maund, S. Harding, R.Woodman, B.Slatcher, J.Partlett

	Apologies:
	I Hillyer, J.Beddows, D.Bagley, Pete and Elizabeth Ashton



	
	
	
ACTION

	1
	Minutes from previous meeting read and actions as below:
a. Telephones: Carl will contact IT to remove message facility when lines are full and also re-configure to make it easier for staff to answer
b. Health Awareness days: Previous one on stroke not very well attended. Next one will be Dementia and Carers of Dementia patients on April 12th. To be advertised in newsletter. We will contact Jan Matthews to see if she can give presentation.
c. DNA’s: Improving now we send text messages. Will continue to monitor. Staff to confirm mobile numbers for patients.
d. A&E Attendances: Preliminary audit carried out looking at those attending A&E more then 2-3 times. 98% are self-referral patients. Mrs Singh stated that we have lots of info on website for self-help and services to save going to A&E. This is to go into newsletter.
e. Patient Survey: Mrs Singh will analyse and feedback at next meeting.
f. Flu vaccinations: still trying to get patients to have jab
g. Transport: Ann to do poster to ask for volunteers and register with CVS.
h. Exercise Equipment:: No news on equipment yet. Work has been on path for outdoor recreation site.
	
Carl





Ann/Carl








Carl



Ann

	2
	New Practice Manager – Carl was introduced to group and is looking forward to new challenge. Carl will attend all future meetings but Ann will continue to chair them.
	

	2 
	Dr Parekh – Dr Parekh will be leaving the surgery on 31st March 2016. Dr Singh, Mrs Singh and Carl are working on a plan to replace her but nothing definite as yet.
The PPG asked about organising something for her – Afternoon tea. Will set date and inform patients.
	


Ann

	3
	CQC – Inspection went well and overall we received a rating of ‘Good’. Full report should be through before the end of the month and will be on website and a copy in the practice
	

	4
	PPG Network: Report Celia Lots of drafts and projects going through but nothing else to report. Meeting was not well attended and next meeting is on 10th March
	Celia

	5
	Future Developments: Carl said that with new clinical and document management system and with the CQC now finished, the main area to concentrate on is to ensure staff are trained properly on new systems and improve the processes within the practice.
To improve communication with patients, Carl will be setting up Facebook and Twitter accounts which will be used to send information to patients.
	

Carl

	6.
	Future Meetings: At the request of PPG members, in future, meetings will be held every 3 months on the last Tuesday of the month
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	





DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING :  Tuesday 26th April 16




Signed by Chair ……………………………………………………  Date ………………….
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